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“DEVELOPMENT THROUGH COLLECTIVE EFFORT”

May 28, 2021

The Secretary-General

International Telecommunication Union (ITU)
Place des Nations

1211 Geneva 20

Switzerland

Dear Honourable Secretary General,

Re: Establishment of an International Ship Registry

The Maritime Administration Department (MARAD) presents its compliments to the International
Telecommunication Union (ITU).

This missive is written in accordance with the Cooperative Republic of Guyana’s membership with
ITU. Please be informed that Guyana has established the International Ship Registry trading and
operating under the entity- International Maritime Safety Agency of Guyana (IMSAG), an agency
managed by Aryavart Corporation, India.

The ‘International Maritime Safety Agency of Guyana is responsible for all communication with the
ITU relating to International Radio Accounting Authority and PSA updating.

Alternatively, all Guyana’s national RAA/PSA updates or notification will be communicated through
our national focal point, as established.

The Maritime Administration remains ready to provide any further information that may be required.

Yours sincerely,

Q% tephen Thomas

Director General
MARAD, Guyana



